
 

 

 

AVON LOCAL SCHOOLS 

2022-2023 

FREE/REDUCED MEALS 
 

If you believe your family qualifies for free or reduced price meals, please 

complete an application for the 2022-2023 school year. 

Applications are required to be completed yearly.  If you qualified last year, your 

application will expire in October 7, 2022.  

Click on the link below.  You will either log in if you have completed an application 

in the past or you will need to create an account. 

https://payschoolscentral.com 

Once you log in to PaySchools you will be prompted to click on the application.  

After the application is submitted, you will receive a determination immediately.   

Should you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact Nancy 

Mazzeo at mazzeon@avoneagles.org or 440-937-3049 

 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
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